MESSAGE FOR STUDENTS AND PARENTS/GUARDIANS FOR 3/29/20

Greetings. | hope that you are all relaxing and recharging this weekend.

Over the past week and a half our educators have been providing opportunities
for our students to continue their learning, remotely, hoping that this would be a
short-term situation. Since that is not the case, we are making a pivot to long-
term instruction/assessment and grading processes not knowing how long this
remote learning will take place. More information will be forthcoming early this
coming week regarding longer-term plans for remote learning.

In the meantime:

Check out the latest What’s Up Merrimack Video
https.//www.sau26.org/mhs

These students and staff are doing a great job helping everyone feel more
connected.

Students should be accessing PowerSchool Learning for their class
information/lessons/resources and using their SCHOOL email address and
expecting contact from their teachers. If a student is having difficulty,
please let us know and we will assist them in accessing their emails. Many
teachers are communicating through school email addresses.

Once a week, Homeroom teachers will be reaching out to their students to
see how they are doing and to check-in with them. Please have your
student to respond to them as quickly as possible.

Make your own sunshine today, with this rainy weather. Brighter days ahead
midweek.

Take care and be well,

Sharon


https://www.sau26.org/mhs

